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4th June 2020 

 

Year 6 School Journey 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

School Journeys are a vital part of children’s transition into secondary school. Away from home, children become 

more self-reliant and responsible for their personal organisation. They have opportunity to be encouraged to face 

the physical and emotional challenges, and gain a sense of adventure. Their focus turns into building stronger 

relationships, supporting and encouraging each other and thinking in a different way about themselves and each 

other. I am very keen for all of our upcoming Year 6 pupils to have this opportunity. 

I am in the process of arranging a school journey for next year but would like to gauge interest before I go ahead and 

confirm our reservation. We are currently looking at going to the Isle of White to a camp called Little Canada. The 

camp is set in picturesque woodlands near the banks of Wootton Creak, the children stay in log cabins in single, twin 

or triple en-suite rooms. The camp offers a range of water sports but also offers a multitude of land based activities 

such as abseiling, archery, buggy building, climbing, fencing , hiking and Jacobs ladder to list a few. 

The School Journey would be from Sunday 30th May to Wednesday 2nd June 2021 and would cost £260 which 

includes all activities, full board, accommodation and travel.  

If you would be interested in this opportunity for your child could you please email Mrs Hardley by Friday 12th June 

2020 showing your interest. This would enable me to go ahead and confirm the reservation. We would then ask for a 

non-refundable deposit of £38 by Monday 28th September to secure a place on the trip and then a payment plan of 

£37.00 a month will be set up from October – March. More details will follow early in the autumn term. 

As we are a cashless school, please make your payment online. You will receive a text informing you how and when 

you can do so once you have requested a space. 

Please email finance@ramsgateartsprimaryschool.co.uk to let us know if you would or would not like a space 

reserved for your child.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nicholas Budge     

Head of School 
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